
Notice of Bid Submissions 
 
 

On July 28, 2022, the City of Perth Amboy received sealed Bids for NJ DOT Road 
Rehabilitation & Improvements – Franklin Drive, Rudyard Drive, and Kelly Avenue in 
accordance with the Local Public Contracts Law. The Bid submitted were as follows 
(including Alternate 1, which the City may or may not include in the project): 
 

1- S&G Paving – $578,781.76  
2- S Brothers, Inc. – $550,538.40 
3- Top Line Construction, Corp. – $544,130.86 
4- PM Construction, Co. – $538,228.32 
5- Black Rock Enterprises, LLC – $527,453.15 
6- Fischer Contracting, Inc. – $481,164.57 

 
Fischer Contracting, Inc., is the lowest bidder. Please note that Bid submissions are 
currently being evaluated and a decision will be rendered soon.  
 
The bid submission packets are available for review upon request to the Purchasing Office 
via email at mrivera@perthamboynj.org .  

 
 

Maria J. Rivera, RPPS, QPA 
Purchasing Agent  
City of Perth Amboy 
260 High Street 
Perth Amboy, NJ 08861 
mrivera@perthamboynj.orh 
Telephone: (732) 826-0290 Ext. 4010 
Facsimile: (732) 826-1160 
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